
St Ninian's Isle Treasure

On the 4th July 1958 a hoard of
Silver treasure was discovered by
a local school boy at St Ninian's Isle

in Shetland. 
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St Ninian's Isle, Shetland

Site where the
treasure was
discovered 

We hope you
have lots of fun
learning more

about the
treasure and

taking part in
some funactivities!
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